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The right to have a say about what specific curriculum is taught, is undermined with 

this bill. Senate Bill 1583 is an attempt to strip away choice and control from local 

school boards and, by extension, parents. It is clear the state’s goal is to neuter 

school boards, by removing their role as representatives of the community, and give 

complete control over K-12 Public Education to the state legislature and the Oregon 

Department of Education. 


